WAREHAM FIRE DISTRICT FIRE DEPARTMENT
STATION ONE ROOF REPLACEMENT
PROCUREMENT PER M.G.L. CHAPTER 149

INVITATION TO BID

The Wareham Fire District Fire Department is seeking sealed bids for the Station One roof
replacement, 273 Main Street Wareham, MA 02571. This procurement is subject to the
competitive requirements of M.G.L Chapter 149. Qualified bidders must be DCAMM - certified
in “Prime Roofing”. Qualified bidders are requested to submit bids on prescribed forms to the
Wareham Fire District Water Department, 2550 Cranberry Highway, Wareham, MA 02571.
These bids are due no later than Friday, November 15, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. The bids will be
opened and read publicly at 1:00 p.m. All bids shall be sealed and clearly marked “Station One
Roof Replacement.” Specifications, contractor qualifications, prevailing wage rates, bid
documents and bid forms may be obtained Monday through Friday 7:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m. at the
Wareham Fire District Water Department Office. You may contact Laurie Uva-Perry at 508-295-
0450 or via email luvaperry@warehamfiredistrict.org. You may contact Chief John Kelley at 508-
295-2973 or via email John.kelley@warehamfiredistrict.org. The District reserves the right to
accept or reject all bids, in whole or in part. If the bidders are not both responsible and/or
responsive if it is deemed in the best interest of the District. The Wareham Fire District is an
equal opportunity employer. Bids from woman/minority business enterprise are strongly
encouraged.




